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Introduction of Faster Payment System (FPS)  
w.e.f.  28

th 
March 2023 

 

 For the convenience of applicants for various consular 

services (passport, visa and miscellaneous attestation services) 

provided by Consulate General of India in Hong Kong at its external 

application centre (managed by M/s BLS International Services 

Limited and located at 2302, Olympia Plaza, 255 King’s Road, 

North Point, Hong Kong), Faster Payment System (FPS) mode 

is introduced from 28th March 2023. 

 

1. With effect from 28th March 2023, applicants will have the  

option of making the payment for various services through 

FPS mode.  

2. It will be an additional option to already available cash  

mode.  

3. There will not be any extra charges for making the payment   

by FPS.  

 
***** 

 


